
GC ESC 10 June 2021

EUTurbines & VGB amendment proposals



Update 

▬ GC ESC 9 March 2021: The amendment proposal was shared in a joint 
presentation of EUTurbines & VGB at the GC ESC on 9 March 2021. It 
was decided that interested members are invited to prepare reactions to 
be discussed during a dedicated workshop, which results should be 
presented in the GC ESC meeting in June 2021. 

▬ Stakeholder Workshop Part I: The dedicated stakeholder workshop 
was held on 18 May 2021 from 12:30 to 14:00. It was decided to hold a 
second Stakeholder Workshop, allowing for an inclusive discussion of 
the entire proposal.



Collaboration and next steps

▬ Additional Comments: Additional input shall be provide by 14 June to 
Magdalena.kurz@euturbines.eu via the dedicated contribution form. 
(Please contact us if you want to join the process). 

▬ Stakeholder Workshop Part II:  18 June 10:30 – 12.30 

▬ GC ESC 9 September: the final results of the process shall be 
presented at the September GC ESC. 

▬ Please note that it is considered to develop further amendments in 
the topic of compliance and to discuss on a minimum common 
ground for the definition of families and variants, in the same format. 
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Contact

Focal Point: Magdalena.kurz@euturbines.eu
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